Quest Academy Parental Permission Slip for Third Grade Celebration

May 2014

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Our 3rd grade classes will be having an end of the year celebration. On Thursday, May 29, 2014, we will celebrate our successful school year. According to the food policy in the Quest Academy Charter, we need each parent to give his or her child permission to participate in this activity. Please sign and return this permission slip by Friday May 23, 2014 in order for your child to participate.

Tentative Agenda

9:00-10:00 Outside activities and class kickball games

10:00-10:30 Class T-Shirt signing (bring your yellow Apple Shirt)

10:30-11:30 Class rotations for book swap, art, music and problem solving

11:30-12:00 PE / Recess

12:00 – 1:00 Picnic lunch provided: pizza, chips, apple juice and Otter Pops

1:00-2:15 Movie: The Adventures of Milo and Otis

2:15-2:55 Yearbook signing, school wide

Thank you!

PERMISSION

I give my permission to have my child, identified below, participate in this event.

Student Name:		
I would like my child to participate in this activity.		
Parent/Guardian's Name:		
	Phone:	
Parent or Guardian's Signature		
	Date	

This Permission slip is DUE Friday, May 23, 1014